
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 
Holy Family     £161.70 
   
Holy Angels    £248.13 

Please return your lenten alms collection jars. 

Second Collection next week: 
Catholic Communications Network 

Masses this week 
Wednesday 24 May, and Friday 26 May there will be 
no mass celebrated at Holy Angels as Fr Robin is 
involved in the appointment process of a new head 
at Rydes Hill Catholic School. There will also not be 
adoration at Holy Family on Thursday 25 May. All 
returns to normal next week! 

Holy Angels 

Holy Angels AGM Sunday 18 June 12.15pm 
This is our annual opportunity to take stock of where we 
are as a parish, including looking at our finances and 
other reports. As last year there will be some light food 
to stave off lunchtime hunger. This is a really good way 
to show your support for the parish as well as express 
your views. We also need the usual reports please. 

Parish BBQ   
After last year’s successful BBQ (despite the weather!) 
we want to have another one this year. We are just in 
the process of tying up the date - hopefully near the 
beginning of July. Please can you think about how you 
can support this opportunity to gather together as a 
parish for some social fun! 
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Sat 20 May 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Monsignor Canon Tim Rice Vicar General 
(RIP)

Sun 21 May 9.15am 
11.00pm 
2.00pm

HF 
HA

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Mass 
Nuptial Mass

First Holy Communion Candidates 
Missa pro populo

Mon 22 May No Mass

Tue 23 May 9.30am HF Mass

Wed 24 May 9.30am No Mass

Thurs 25 May 6.15pm 
7.30pm

No Adoration  St Bede the Venerable 
Mass

Fri 26 May 9.30 am HA No Mass St Philip Neri

Sat 27 May 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Margaret Mc Govern (RIP)

Sun 28 May 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

The Ascension of the Lord 
Mass 
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Repository: We have arranged for the repository to be 
specially opened on Sunday 21st May, in time for 
anyone wishing to purchase or order gifts for First Holy 
Communion children. Don’t forget that the repository is 
always available after Mass on request. See the sides 
people or Father Robin. 

Quiz Night for Christian Aid: 19:30 Friday 19th May, at 
St Peter’s Centre, Ploughman's Supper and tea and 
coffee will be served. Cost. £10. 

6 quizzers per table, please book your table in advance 
to ensure catering. Contact Sheila Taylor: 01252 338 
736 or St Peter’s Office: 01252 331 161 

Plentycost Nothing Party -11th June 2-5pm, Ash 
Centre, Ash.  
  
Come along for an afternoon of song, fun and games for 
families and friends.  
Cakes and refreshments provided too AND it’s all free! 
  
Local churches are hosting this free party for our 
community celebrating Pentecost which marks the 
birthday of the church. All are welcome! 
  
Come and enjoy the sound of your local school choirs 
and others singing their hearts out.  All ages from tinies 
to teens.  Listen to fascinating stories, have a go at the 
crafts, get your face painted, work off the cake doing the 
games, relax with a cuppa... and most of all...enjoy 
yourselves! 
Feel free to bring a blanket and a picnic tea for the 
recreation ground outside. 

Holy Family 
Brendan Maher would like to thank everyone for their 
constant prayers over the past eight years and kind 
communications at the death of his nephew Sean.  

Parish Film Nights 
The 2017 film night dates are as follows., Fri 7 Jul, Fri 
22 Sep, Fri 17 Nov 
Don’t forget to put them in your diary. 7.30 - 7:45 pm.  
Please bring a suggested donation of £5  which will 
cover licensing, snacks and a generous provision of 
wine. All welcome 

Confirmation Candidates 
Congratulations to all of our candidates who have been 
confirmed this week:  

Finian Taylor, Christina Edwards, Isabella Dovey, Julia 
Brown, Maria Luisa Bertani, Ruth Gbedebu, Sophie 
Armstrong, Josephine Todd 

Please continue to keep them in your prayers and those 
who will confirmed in Guildford in June. 

First Holy Communion 
As we approach the end of this years program we are 
looking at forming a team of catechists. for next years 
program. Its not as daunting as it sounds as support and 
help from the clergy will be given. What you need is 
desire to help our young people move forward in their 

faith, which can often involve us in renewing our own 
faith. Especially if you have benefited from the program 
in the past or if you have a child coming up to First Holy 
Communion this might be a good way to help. 

Please speak to Father Robin or Deacon John if you are 
interested. 

Tanzania Orphanage 
Taking Steps for karibu Nyumbani: Hilary is doing a 
25 mile sponsored walk for the orphanage on Sat 27th 
May from Alresford to Farnham.  If you would like to 
sponsor her, there are forms at the back of church, or 
alternatively  you can do so on line http://
www.goldengiving.com/f/taking-steps-for-Karibu-Nyum 

Justice and Peace 
On Wednesday 14 June Aidan Cantwell our Diocesan 
Justice and Peace office will come to speak at Holy 
Angels following the 9.30am mass. This is a good 
opportunity for people from both parishes who are 
interested in justice and peace issues as they arise in 
relation to our catholic faith to reflect on where are as 
parishes and think on how we can do more. Only by 
getting interested people together will we do anything. 

General Election 
A really important activity is  to find out the voting 
intentions of the candidates standing in your 
constituency on the pro-life issues of both abortion 
and euthanasia which affect the most vulnerable in 
society.   Check on your candidates at 
www.spuc.org.uk or call them on 020 7091 7091.  

Fatima Anniversary 

One of Our Lady’s request repeated at all 6 of the 
apparitions was that the rosary be prayed daily for 
peace. Sister Lucia said that Jesus had revealed to her 
that He had given His mother, Our Lady a special role in 
bringing true peace to the world and that our prayers 
were an important part of this.  

If you are at all concerned about the volatile state of our 
world, please consider responding to Our Lady’s 
request, especially during this season of May.  

http://www.worldfatima-englandwales.org.uk/
presentations.html is an excellent website where you 
can learn more about the celebrations which will be 
taking place between May and October of this year. Fr 
Robin has been reading “Fatima for Today’ by Fr. 
Andrew Apostoli, which is published by Ignatius press - 
which he highly recommends if you want  know more 
about the apparitions and their relevance for today. 

EWTN UK 
The Eternal Word Television Network (EWTN) is the 
largest provider of Catholic media in the world today. As 
more and more of us are increasingly getting news and 
information more from modern media than from more 
traditional sources, the importance of this sort of 
Catholic ministry is growing. 
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